January 30, 2007
Luling La. 70070

Jept. of Planning and Zoning
Michael Henderson, Director
Hahnville, La.

Dear Mr. Henderson,

It is with regret that I must submit my resignation as a member of the Zoning Board of Adjustment. I will
very soon be moving out of St. Charles Parish to West Monroe, La.. This resignation is effective
immediately.

It has been a privilege and a pleasure to serve my community and my parish. I will always feel honored that I

Was goven ui€ Opportunity to serve. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Judy Rodriguez
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